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Quarterly Intergovernmental Meeting 
 

Salida, CO – Tuesday, April 30, 2019, the City of Salida hosted the quarterly Intergovernmental 
meeting at the SteamPlant Annex.  26 participants representing staff and elected officials from Buena 
Vista, Chaffee County, Poncha Springs and Salida attended.  The meeting was led by Salida Mayor 
P.T. Wood. 

Topics covered included updates from the Colorado Department of Local Affairs, the Colorado 
Resiliency Office, Chaffee County Economic Development Corporation, Chaffee County 
Commissioners and the Chaffee County Housing Office.  There was also a discussion of alternatives 
for plastics recycling to decrease the burden on the County Landfill and updates on community 
planning efforts that are kicking off for both Chaffee County and the City of Salida.   

For more information, please contact City Hall at 719-539-4555.  

 

 

 

 


